
 

TWINSBURG CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
11136 Ravenna Road      Twinsburg OH  44087-1022 

Phone  330.486.2000      Fax  330.425.7216 

 

 

 
 
 
Kathryn M. Powers 
Superintendent 

 
Martin H. Aho 
Treasurer 

 
Chad C. Welker 
Business Manager 
 

Jennifer C. Farthing 
Director of Curriculum 

 
Tajuana Hunnicutt 
Director of Pupil Services 

 
Belinda McKinney 
Director of Human 
Resources 

 
Andrea C. Walker 
Director of Student  
Wellness 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                                                                                                                          Unwavering Commitment – Unlimited Possibilities 

 

 
 

 
 

September 20, 2021 

Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 

Today, I reported the following COVID-positive cases to Summit County Public Health 
officials: 

 One (1) On-Campus Kindergarten student; and 
 One (1) On-Campus fourth grade student 

Now for some excellent news!  We learned today that RB Chamberlin Middle School 
has been recognized for its success with Positive Behavioral Interventions and 
Supports (PBIS).  PBIS involves teaching students expected behaviors in a consistent 
and positive way, modeling and acknowledging those behaviors and helping all 
students meet expectations and be successful.  PBIS has been shown to improve 
student achievement, student behavior, and school climate.  In 2015, Ohio PBIS 
Network first recognized schools that were model examples of strong PBIS.  In 2021, 
RB Chamberlin Middle School applied and earned the Gold level.  They are one of 354 
award-winning schools to be recognized at any of the levels Gold (34), Silver (70), or 
Bronze (233).  RB Chamberlin Middle School will be honored at the 2021 Ohio PBIS 
Showcase in conjunction with the Ohio Leadership Advisory Council (OLAC) virtual 
conference on December 9, 2021.  The theme for the conference is Responsive, 
Reimagined, and Resilient Leadership.  We congratulate Principal Jim Ries and the 
entire RBC school family for attaining this prestigious designation! 

Sincerely,                                                                                                   
Kathi Powers, Superintendent 

 
 
 


